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Monday 25th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Rehearsals are well under way for our Eary Years (Butterflies & Reception classes) Christmas Production. We’re 

very excited and the children are really enjoying learning the songs, ready to wow you all! As advertised in our 

newsletters, the performances will be as follows: 

9:15am on Tuesday 17th December   (AM Butterfly pupils and all day pupils)  

1pm on Tuesday 17th December   (PM Butterfly pupils and all day pupils)  

 

Each child has been allocated three tickets. Unfortunately, because of our hall capacity limit, we cannot allow extra 

spectators in. Please indicate on this School Spider Survey how many tickets you will need for each performance 

(they must not total more than 3). We will send the physical tickets out nearer the time. Please ensure you bring 

these to the performance with you. There will be a PTA fundraising event taking place at each performance with 

all your kindly donated bottles, so please bring some change with you and take part, if you can.   

 

Please note that some of our children are not allowed to be photographed or filmed. We therefore request that 

any photographs or videos you may take are not shared on any social media unless they only contain your own 

child. This is for safeguarding reasons. If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs H. Broom  

Executive Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

  


